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Comments: 

This is ridiculous. Eliminating the public from the decision-making process surrounding projects on their public

lands is never the right approach.

Public lands are owned and shared by all of us. The public should be made aware of all activities involving the

management of their lands and should be given a meaningful opportunity to share concerns about specific

actions. I strongly oppose this proposal.


